
2010

the physics department presents

PUMPKIN DROP

Friday,
October 29th
12:30pm

Metcalf Science 
Center Plaza

Come at 11am to enter the costume contest and 
to guess the weight of the largest pumpkin. Prizes will be awarded.

Refreshments will be served after the event.

The Pumpkin Drop serves an educational purpose for the Physics Department’s undergraduate program. The protocol for this year’s Pumpkin 
Drop was reviewed and approved for safety by the Boston University Office of Environmental Health and Safety. Do not try this at home.
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